City of Evanston

Main Street Corridor Improvements,

McDaniel Avenue to Dodge Avenue

The preferred alternative for the Main Street Corridor Improvements project will be presented at the 2nd Ward Monthly Meeting on **Thursday, May 11, 2017 at the J.E.H Education Center, 1500 McDaniel Avenue, at 7:00 PM.** The ward meeting is open for all to attend.

City staff and the consultants met with the community at the 2nd Ward meeting on March 9, 2017 to review the goals of the project and preliminary alternatives for consideration. Discussion from that meeting and comments received has been taken into consideration in developing the preferred alternative. The engineering firm, Stanley Consultants, and City staff will present the preferred alternative for improvements.



